Letter of recommendation

I was the course leader and one of the teachers at the course Organizational Leadership and
Development, a course which André-Paul Widera attended when the course was given in
2023. During the course, André-Paul Widera came across as an ambitious student who
demonstrated an ability to critically reflect on the course literature as well as the background
assumptions of cases we discuss during seminars. He also produced a well-written, original
and interesting home-exam on the topic of leadership from a theoretical and ethical point-of-
view.
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PhD and Lecturer,
Department of Education,
Umea University.
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